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The Coast Guard is working in collaboration
with the U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency to develop an appropriate remedial
strategy to initiate a removal action at Slip 36
at Base Seattle, to include a portion of
adjacent waters. Slip 36 is within the Harbor
Island Superfund Site. This action would
include removal of contaminated sediment
and source materials, and potentially the
removal and replacement of structures that
impede the removal action, as identified
through the remedial investigation process.

Pursuant to the U.S. Coast Guard
Environmental Planning Policy and CEQ’s
Regulations for Implementing the Procedural
Provisions of the National Environmental
Policy Act, the Coast Guard will address NEPA
concepts (e.g., analysis of off-site, ecological,
and socioeconomic impacts to the extent
practicable) in Comprehensive
Environmental Response, Compensation, and
Liability Act (CERCLA) documents and will
follow CERCLA public involvement
requirements.

Work conducted under CERCLA will be
considered to be part of the baseline
conditions for purposes of analysis in the
PEIS.

For additional information or clarification 
on CERCLA-related actions please contact 

Mr. James Hall at 
James.C.Hall2@uscg.mil


